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 [barcode] 

First Middle Last Name Date Issued:  

Street Address Letter ID:  

City, State Zip Code 

 

YOUR DRIVER’S LICENSE OR ID WILL EXPIRE ON MARCH 31, 2021 

 

Dear [First Last Name]: 

 

 

The expiration date of your driver’s license or identification card was extended during the COVID-19 

emergency order (Chapter 71, 2020 Minnesota Session Law, and Regular Session).  

 

Your driver’s license or identification card will now expire on March 31, 2021. The cost to renew is <$xx.xx>. 

 

 Renew Online. You can renew your standard class D license or identification card online if you are not 

changing your name, address or license number. Visit the DPS-DVS website drive.mn.gov to renew 

online. 

 

 Renew In Person. To obtain a REAL ID, Enhanced Driver’s License or ID, or to change your name, 

address or license number, you will need to visit a licensing office.   

 

Please note that many offices require an appointment. Visit dvs.dps.mn.gov then click on “locations” to 

find an office near you and for information about appointments. 

 

For faster service, please pre-apply online at drive.mn.gov before visiting a licensing office. Pre-

applying saves time at the counter and ensures you have the required documents to complete the 

application at your local office.  

 

Some DPS-DVS regional exam stations will be open on Saturdays starting Feb. 20 through March 27 to 

process applications. For locations and hours visit drive.mn.gov and click on “news” and select COVID-

19 FAQs. 

 

 If you have a valid, unexpired U.S. passport you do not need a REAL ID. You may use your unexpired 

U.S. passport to access federal facilities or board a domestic aircraft. For help deciding which credential 

is right for you or for more information visit drive.mn.gov. 

 

Translations of this letter in Somali, Oromo, Hmong and Spanish are available at dps.mn.gov/mrc. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Driver and Vehicle Services Division 

Minnesota Department of Public Safety 


